

## St Joseph's School

Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 **Telephone: (08) 9782 6500** 

Email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

August 2017

**Dear Year 3-6 Parents** 

Due to the inclement weather conditions forecast for Wednesday  $9^{th}$  August and in the interest of student safety, the 'Jumps & Throws' have been postponed until Friday  $11^{th}$  August. The timetable for the events will run as previously scheduled.

Due to the change of day, those parents who were going to assist on Wednesday are asked to contact Jenny Gorman and inform her of your availability for Friday. I apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Travis Bienkowski

Principal